
RADCLIFFE CONSERVATION VOLUNTEERS:
NEXT SUNDAY - WORK SESSION ON DEWBERRY HILL

Just a reminder that our next work session will be on Sunday 7th April. Meet at the
Cropwell Road entrance at 10.00 a.m.

We are planning to cut back at the edges of the lower paths around the site before the
vegetation and bramble grows in and narrows them down.

Tools will be provided but please wear old clothes, sensible footwear and bring a good pair
of gardening gloves with you.

Should the weather be poor or you need to contact me for any other reason on the day,
please note my mobile phone number - 0781 565 4434.

Look forward to seeing you next Sunday

Regards

Phil Taylor


